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DATE: November 13, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Selection Update 

 

RE: Jones Plaza Re-Design Project RFQ 

TO: All Respondents 

 

 

Respondents to the referenced Jones Plaza Re-Design Project RFQ are advised that the selection process 

in ongoing, having been delayed to damage in the Houston Theater District caused by Hurricane Harvey 

and, by extension, the availability of selection-committee members. 

 

Houston First Corporation expects to have provided additional information to short-listed, if not all, firms 

who submitted their SOQ by November 30, 2017. 

 

When available, an award notice will be posted at https://www.houstonfirst.com/do-business/. 

 

https://www.houstonfirst.com/do-business/

